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October 1, 2015 

 

Letter of Appreciation 

 

 

Dear all participants of APGN 2015, 

 

 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the 4th Asia-Pacific Geoparks Network San’in 

Kaigan Symposium, I would like to express my sincere gratitude to each of you for your 

participation in the symposium.  

  

We have been very fortunate to have 618 delegates from 22 countries in the 4th APGN 

Symposium. I believe that the symposium became informative and successful in sharing 

knowledge and ideas, and discussing the future directions of Geopark through plenary 

sessions, oral and poster sessions, excursions, exhibitions, and social events. I hope that 

the 4th APGN Symposium could have become a memorable occasion for you, and brought 

you the opportunity to make new friends and exchange many experiences. 

 

Thank you very much for your generous support and I wish you further success in your 

future. I’m looking forward to seeing you again.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Kazuo Oike 

Chair, the 4th Asia-Pacific Geoparks Network San’in Kaigan Symposium Organizing 

Committee 

 

 

 

 


